
Donation of Laptops 

 

We are pleased to announce that a generous donor has donated 2 laptop computers.  

Interested students are invited to apply for one of these laptops through the following link:  

https://forms.gle/xs1UF9zjHfvGgJwY6 

Applications will be reviewed, and highly deserving students will be selected. Please apply 

promptly to ensure your application is considered on or before 12 pm 23rd September 2025 
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